
CEDAR SCHOOL 
BLIZZARD OF 

KINDNESS
C E D A R  S C H O O L  I S  H A P P Y  T O
W O R K  W I T H  T H E  H A N O V E R

V N A  T O  P R O V I D E  G I F T  C A R D S
T O  L O C A L  F A M I L I E S  I N  N E E D

T H I S  H O L I D A Y  S E A S O N .  

We are asking for your donations of gift cards to
stores like Target, Dick's, Wal-Mart, CVS, local

grocery stores, etc. to help make the holiday
season bright for local families. We believe every
gift, from $5 to $25, will help us to snowball this

effort and make a big impact this holiday season!
Gift cards can be sent in via backpack and marked
Cedar PTA. Please send all donations in by 12/03. 

As always, thank you for your help with this
important community initiative!

For every ten families who send in a gift card, we
will be adding a snowflake to create our own blizzard
on the front lawn of Cedar School - please drive by

and visit to see our progress!

That's not all!
This year, we will be practicing kindness all
through December by including our Cedar

Stars in a random acts of kindness challenge-
more information coming soon!


